
20/04/2021 

MRS Joanne Flew 
10 Nabilla RD 
Palm Beach NSW 2108 
joflew@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2021/0197 - 13 Iluka Road PALM BEACH NSW 2108

UPDATED SUBMISSION:

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Please reconsider the application for 13 Iluka Rd Palm Beach.
We feel that the proposed construction of the new dwelling is not in keeping with the 
streetscape or the neighbourhood, due to its bulk and scale. 
The building will impact on several of the surrounding neighbours with loss of views, outlook 
and light.

Yours Faithfully
J&M Flew. 

Sent: 20/04/2021 11:59:13 AM
Subject: Online Submission


